
BUILDING FACILITIES MEETING 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2014 
4TH FLOOR CONF. ROOM  1:30 p.m. 
 
Present:  Craig Light, Mayor Perrin, Gene Vance, LM Duncan, Chief Elliott, Tim Renshaw, Chief 
Miller, Otis Spriggs, Erick Woodruff 
 
Minutes reviewed and accepted from the September 2014; motion made by Erick Woodruff 
with a second by Tim Renshaw; motion passed unanimously.  
 
Wood Street Fire Station #5 appraised at $238,000.00.  Highest bid received was $200,000.00 
as is; less $5,000.00 for generator. The generator was not intended to stay with the building. 
City to remove the generator and rezone it to commercial contingent on fire station moving; all 
facilities will have generators when this one is moved.  New station should be finished and 
ready for move-in by end of the year. Chief Miller made the motion to accept the bid, Chief 
Elliott seconded; and motion passed unanimously. Otis will start the re-zoning to C3. This will be 
taken to Public Works next week.  
 
Meeting adjourned 1:41 p.m.  


